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Leon will be getting Lion Brand Pound of Love yarn from JoAnn’s at a significant discount. Everyone that has been buying their own yarn and has been reimbursed, should now get their yarn from the warehouse. Workshop coordinators can pick it up or officers can make arrangements to deliver it. Since we are buying large amounts of yarn we would appreciate everyone’s cooperation in this.

The new brochures have been printed. They are on linen paper instead of vellum. Next year we will buy our own paper to further cut costs.

We are still working on getting the newsletters and patterns on the website.

The Lawrenceville workshop is in full operation (as of April). Kathy Jean Brown and Ida Boyce will be coordinators and they will meet at Gwinnett Medical Center, Bldg. 100.

The Sewing and Quilting Expo is this week. We are prepared with name tags and scheduled volunteers to work the booth. We will raffle off a quilt (made and donated by the Atlanta Sewing Center), and an afghan made by Leon. Our display signs have been updated.

All our sergers have been loaned out. We have one sewing machine that is available for loan. If anyone is interested, please contact a workshop coordinator or Kathy Jean Brown.

Ruth Skaggs requested that someone visit her quilt guild to give a presentation about Tiny Stitches in April.

Tiny Stitches is now listed on the Lion Brand Website Charity list. People who are interested can link from their page to our email directly.

A volunteer from the Snellville Workshop made some items to be considered for inclusion in summer bags. There is a tee shirt and brief (similar to a 2-piece creeper). We will try to get a pattern so others can make them.

Ida and Evelyn will go to the OHCO warehouse sale this week to get some woven fabric for quilts, etc. 

Debbie Vickers will continue to get our socks online. Margaret Cox brought in over 10 pairs of hand knit socks.

We may need to have a work day at the warehouse to fix the shelves so the fabric does not fall between the shelving. This is a problem in the area with the wovens.

God news- Pat Cox’s husband is now home, earlier than expected. Both are doing better. Peggy Arrowood’s (Gainesville) granddaughter learned her cancer markers are down to zero.

